
From: Kishor Anchlia <Kishor.Anchlia@aeroflex.com> 

Date: Sat, Oct 18, 2014 at 10:22 PM 

Subject: Relocation Service provided - Thanks! 

To: "president@agarwalpackers.com" <president@agarwalpackers.com>, 

"president@aggarwalpackers.com" <president@aggarwalpackers.com> 

Dear Mr. Ahluwalia, 

  

I wish to thank you and Agarwal Packers  & Movers Ltd for wonderful support given in 

relocating my household goods from Delhi to Bangalore. I wish to point out high quality nature 

of packing and unpacking coupled with good personalized engagement made my official 

relocation painless. Making container reach on promised time safely and without and damage is 

wonderful thing. 

  

Thanks for your personal attention in this movement and support. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Kishor Anchlia 

Country Manager 
Aeroflex Systems Pvt. Ltd. 
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